ASX
Market Announcement

24 February 2021

AustChina Holdings Limited (ASX: AUH) — Trading Halt

Description

The securities of AustChina Holdings Limited (‘AUH’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of AUH,
pending it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 26 February 2021 or when the
announcement is released to the market.

Issued by

Alex Sutton
Compliance Adviser, Geology, Listings Compliance (Sydney)
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Y AustChina

24 February 2021

Announcements Office

Australian Securities Exchange Limited
Level 4, Exchange Centre

20 Bridge Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Email: alex.sutton@asx.com.au tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au

Dear Alex

Request for trading halt

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, AustChina Holdings Limited requests the granting of an
immediate trading halt in its securities in order to give the Company time to respond to an ASX price
query. The trading halt is necessary to ensure the market is informed.

The Company anticipates making the above noted announcement as soon as possible. The trading
halt should remain in place until the earlier of commencement of trading on 26 February 2021 or
when the announcement referred to above is made.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted or any other
information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt.

Signed for and on behalf of AustChina Holdings Limited.

Suzanne Yeates

Company Secretary
AustChina Holdings Limited

AustChina Holdings Limited

ABN 20 075 877 075

Level 16, 344 Queen Brisbane Queensland 4000 ®* GPO Box 762 Brisbane Queensland 4001 Australla
T+61 7 3229 6606 ° info@austchinaholdings.com * www.austchinaholdings.com
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